
SAVE	THE	DATE!!!	
OPS	6TH	GRADE	PARENTS	ARE	

CORDIALLY	INVITED	TO	ATTEND	THE		
2016		SCIENCE	EXPO	

Please	join	us	to	celebrate	our	6th	graders	scien4fic	endeavors	as	they	share	the	scien4fic	
process	and	their	great	ideas	with	the	en4re	school	community!			

Where:	OPS	Mul4-Purpose	Rooms	A,	B,	C	and	D,	
the	Gymnasium,	and	the	Science	Lab	

	When:	Friday,	April	1st	from	10:00	am	-	11:15	am	
and	again	from	12:15	pm	-2:00	pm	


